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August 20, 1973 

Dear Members and Friends: 

All plans and preparations for our wonderful 100th birthday 
celebration are now being finalized. We are happy to send to each 
of our member families this copy of the Program Book. In it you 
will find a complete program of all the events of our anniversary 
month this September of 1973, the 100th birthday of our congrega­
tion toward which we've looked forward for so long. 

This comes to you and yours as the official invitation to 
you to participate in all these events and services. Thus do we 
all give glory to God for His goodness to our congregation these 
many decades of history. Do accept this invitation and be present 
for each event. 

This book also contains the ads of the many businesses and 
families who wish us well, as well as the Patron ads from our 
friends who do likewise. We do thank all for their generosity. 
This concludes Phase I of our Fund Raising program. 

Phase II is still operative and gives us all the opportunity 
to participate further through the Love Gift offering, of which 
we have been made aware and for which we all have been provided 
with a special envelope. The 25¢ Anniversary folder is the last 
of the Phase II items. We invite your participation in both 
these activities. With all our funds, much worthwhile improve­
ment of our property is being accomplished as well as the meet­
ing of our Anniversary celebration costs. We know all want to 
help at all points. • 

Coming to you also will be the Anniversary Historical booklet, 
a beautiful presentation in narrative and pictures of our church 
in history and at present. You will covet this book. 

All plans are now in the completion stage. We are geared 
for a very worthwhile month-long celebration. Come, and let us 
rejoice together, for the Lord has blessed us and we can rejoice 
in His Goodness. 

Yours for a glorious 100th Anniversary, 

The Anniversa~y Committee 


